
 
 
 
REPORT TO THE CRD ARTS COMMITTEE 
MEETING OF WEDNESDAY, MAY 13, 2009 
 
 
 
The AAC met on April 5th and were updated on the recent AC/AAC governance review task 
group meeting.  The AAC is looking forward to working jointly with the AC on a review of 
strategic priorities and planning.   
 
 
 
 
Louise MacDonald 
Chair, Arts Advisory Council  
 


